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Dear Honorable members of the Judiciary Committee, 
I am submitting this testimony in support of LD 1259 and LD 1971.
I urge you to vote in favor of both of these bills. I am horrified by the repeated 
violations of civil liberties by ICE agents across the country, snatching people off the 
streets without warrants. ICE officers are breaking our nation's laws and I urge you to 
block the police and other law enforcement agencies in Maine from collaborating 
with ICE.
Thank you for supporting these two bills to ensure that the integrity of Maine's state 
law enforcement is not corrupted by ICE's illegal activity. 


